

6555 N. Powerline Road, Suite 306, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309 p: 954.776.3444 f: 954.776.8476

September 29, 2017

Captain Paul Robert City of Hallandale Beach Police Department 400 S. Federal Highway Hallandale Beach, FL 33009

Dear Captain Robert:

This letter will serve as official notification that Staffing Connection/Action Labor will be happy and willing to extend the existing contract for School Crossing Guard services.

The contract can be extended on a year-by-year basis, subject to both parties being in agreement. The contract will be extended until August 1st, 2018. The bill rates for the 2017-2018 school year will remain the same as original contract. Post locations have changed and are as follows: 6 crossing guards at \$11.75 per hour and 1 supervisor at \$11.75 per hour through December 1st, 2017. Effective January 1st, 2018 the bill rate is \$12.60 per hour.

Gulfstream Academy of Hallandale

West Hallandale Beach Blvd./SW 8^{th} Ave. 2 guards SW 3^{rd} St./SW 8^{th} Ave. SW 8^{th} Ave./SW 8^{th} St. SW 8^{th} St./ 10^{th} Ave. @ entrance

McNichol Middle School

W. Pembroke Rd./NW 10th Ave.

Our entire staff takes great pride in knowing that we have provided you with excellent service since 2003 and we look forward to continuing our association with the City of Hallandale Beach. Our employed crossing guards are residents of the City of Hallandale Beach with many years of tenor.

Please sign this letter as acceptance of the renewal and return to our office.

Sincerely yours,	
Sharron Cook Branch Manager, School Cross	ing Guard Division
City Official Signature	_ Yes, I hereby agree to a one (1) year extension of the contract.

Print name and title